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Fort Ross and Salt Point parks have benefited greatly from many dedicated volunteers and staff 

who have given generously to these parks. Board of directors from FRIA and FRC have 

fundraised, organized events, overseen volunteers, spearheaded interpretation and restoration 

projects, and offered substantial support to California State Parks across many decades.  

These digitized newsletters capture the activities over the following historic periods: 

 Fort Ross Interpretive Association (FRIA): 1976 - 2012

 Fort Ross Conservancy (FRC is the same legal entity as FRIA but the organization

changed its name): 2012 - present

Fort Ross Conservancy (FRC) asks that you acknowledge FRC as the source of the content; if you 

use material from FRC online, we request that you link directly to the URL provided. If you use 

the content offline, we ask that you credit the source as follows: “Courtesy of Fort Ross 

Conservancy, www.fortross.org.”  

Fort Ross Conservancy, a 501(c)(3) and California State Park cooperating association, connects 

people to the history and beauty of Fort Ross and Salt Point State Parks.  © Fort Ross 

Conservancy, 19005 Coast Highway One, Jenner, CA 95450, 707-847-3437 www.fortross.org 
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FRIA BOARD NOTES 

JANUARY - FEBRUARY 
1991 

CONGRATULATIONS TO NEWLY ELECTED FRIA BOARD OF DIRECTORS! The 1991 Board r.iembers 
are: 
UAN DEKAY 
GLORIA FROST, Membership Chairman 
IHCHOLAS LEE 
KEiH LIGHTFOOT 
BETTY MACKENZIE 
JOHN MCKEl�ZIE 
JOHN MIUIJLETON, Chai rr.1an 

JEANNETTE ROSSON 
JOHN SPERRY 
FRIEDA TOMLIU, Vice Chairr.tan 
DAVID WILLSON, Corresponding Secretary 
ELIZABETH SIDOROV 
NANCY WALTON, Recording Secretary 

INDIAN, RUSSIAN AND RANCH ERA COi'IMITTEES are now meeting to focus on the interpret.at.ion 
of these periods. Please give your input to the commi t.t.ee heads--Kaye Tor.11 in for the 
Ranch period, John Middleton for the Russian period and Frieda Tor.ilin who is t.er.iporarily 
heading the Indian period . 

VALERY TISHKOV, DIRECTOR OF THE ETHNOGRAPHIC INSTITUTE, MOSCOW, visited Fort Ross on 
December 8, 1990 and spoke to the Board about the future publication of previously 
unpublished r.iat.erial about Fort Ross. He was accompanied by his wife Larisa and his 
son Vasili. The far,1ily sharred a holiday lunch with the FRIA Board and Fort Ross Staff. 
The cannon was fired in greeting prior to a pot luck supper in the Official's 
Barracks. The family spent the night in the Kuskov House. 

OLEG BYCHKOV, RESEARCH DIRECTOR STATE MUSEUM, IRKUTSK also visited the Fort on 
December 8. He too at.tended the dinner in the Official's Barracks and spent the 
night in the Fort. The next morning Oleg showed slides of IrKut.sk and architectural 
details appropriate to Fort Ross, and shared his extensive knowledge of lifestyles 
and material culture of eighteenth century promyshlenniki in the North Pacific. 
Efforts are being made to acquire copies of these slides for the Fort Ross Library. 

WELCOME VICTOR NIKOLAYEVITCH MALASCHEV, the first. FRIA sponsored intern at Fort Ross, 
who will be working on research projects at the Fort in January and February. Viet.or 
is a graduate of Leningrad Uni vers i t.y and Leningrad Art. Acader.iy. He is a retired 
Captain of Art.ill ery in the Soviet Army. He �,orked as Objects Conservator at the 
St.ate Ethnographic Museum in Leningrad and is currently Objects Conservator at the State 
Artillery History Museum in Leningrad. Mr. Malaschev can benefit Fort Ross with knowledge 
of dor.iestic and urban architectural details, his expert knowledge in 19th century r.iilit.ary 
uniforms, and technical expertise in 19th century artillery practices. As conservator and 
illustrator he consults with several of Leningrad's r.iajor r.iuseurJs for the purpose of 
set.ting up exhibit.ions and art.ifact. displays. Mr. Malaschev's knowledge of Russian and 
traditional culture will be of great ir.iport.ance to the interpretive program at the Fort. 

CHAIRMAN'S MESSAGE 1/it.h the election of new mer.ibers to the Board, we would like 
to encourage a new spirit of cooperation between the various groups which contribute 
to Fort Ross St.ate Historic Park. Old members who have drifted away are encouraged 
to participate and non-active members are invited to view this new Board as their 
representatives. We who have received your votes assume that our programs and ideas 
represent. your wishes, but we would like to continue to receive your ideas so that 
we may better represent. the Association as a whole. Fort Ross is at the threshold 
of a new era. Soon we will be an international association. Plans are underway 
to develop an official relationship with the Institute of Ethnography of the U.S.S.R. 
and we are continually working in our efforts to establish closer cont.acts with the 
North Pacific cultures of Alaska and the Kashaya Pomo natives of the Fort Ross area. 
The new Board plans to work closely with the Department. of Parks and Recreation so 
that our programs and assistance can benefit the St.ate Historic Site for the people 
of California. 

NEXT FRIA BOARD MEETING is on February 9, Saturday, at 10:00 a.m. 




















